
RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL

 Lizzie Barnicoat
Clerk to the Council

PO Box 1548
Bedford, MK44 5AX

Tel: 01234 771702
April 2023 

Planning Officer
Bedford Borough Council
Borough Hall
Cauldwell Street
Bedford MK42 9AP

Dear Officer,

APPLICATION NO:- 23/00534/FUL single storey rear extenison and extension to
front  porch  at  1  Thor  Drive  -  the  Council  reviewed  the  application,  it  was
unanimously agreed to have no objection to this application, however, it was noted
there  were  some  concerns  with  the  instability  of  the  nearby  bank  so  potential
subsidence worries as well as concerns regarding access to the back of the property
becoming restricted to a very narrow impassable point, resolution passed.

Yours sincerely,

E. Barnicoat

Lizzie Barnicoat
Renhold Parish Clerk


